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The census records were examined to see if some Chapman families lived 

near the cemetery in order for it to be named the Chapman Cemetery at 

some time.  The only Chapman families on arsenal lands were found in the 

1930 census:  James S. and Frank Chapman as heads of households.  

However, they were enumerated along the Pond Beat Road, near the Green 

Grove Road.  That location is much further south, in the Pond Beat and 

Green Grove communities.  If they had lived in the area of the Unknown 

Cemetery 52-1, the census record would have indicated that they were along 

the Triana Pike or in the Mullins Flats community. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


